
 

SOUTHERN TIER SPECIAL EDUCATION 
TASK FORCE 

NOVEMBER PROGRAM 
“We	Said	–	They	Said”	

Communicating	with	Schools 
 
This panel of veteran administrators and parent-advocates will 
share time-tested strategies to promote consensus, creativity and 
collaboration in CSE meetings and IEP planning.   Parents, 
teachers, administrators, related service providers, and advocates 
are all encouraged to attend and to participate. 
 

Monday, November 16, 2015, 10 am – Noon 
Helen Keller Room 1 

Southern Tier Independence Center 
135 East Frederick St., Binghamton, NY 13904 

 
Bea Bailey is a Licensed Speech Pathologist and a former Speech Therapist from 
Maine-Endwell CSD.  She was Director of Special Education Services at Deposit CSD 
for ten years, retiring in 2014. 
 
Shelley Hubal is the training coordinator and an educational advocate for The Family 
Resource Network, Inc.  As an advocate she works closely with parents to foster 
enhanced communication with school teams.  As a seasoned parent of a 17 year old 
son with autism she has successfully navigated various school settings and 
personalities. 
 
Beth Kurkoski works for the Parent Technical Assistance Center as a Training 
Specialist.  She has also been a Mediator in private practice since 1991, assisting 
parents and school districts in the mediation process. 
 
Victoria Xlander is a retired Special Education Teacher who worked for 14 years at 
the secondary level.  In addition, she was the Director of Special Education Services for 
18 years at the Maine-Endwell School District. 
 

Please register by November 10th 
 
By email, send your name and contact phone number to register@familyrn.org and 
please put “We Said -They Said” on the subject line.  May register by phone at 607- 
437- 0077.   
 

Any Questions or Needs? Please call:   607- 437- 0077 
 
*If there is inclement weather, please call STIC at 607-724-2111 after 7 am on Nov. 16th 

for information. 
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